
I proudly offer my full support and endorsement for a great unionist, Curtis Walker for 
Assistant Director (A) Maintenance Division. 
 
Curtis has a deep understanding of maintenance issues, which is why from the time I was a 
new NBA until present, I have sought his advice and wisdom.  For almost 9 years, while 
serving as Central Region Maintenance NBA, I have worked with Curtis teaching together at 
conventions, all-craft conferences, and staffing advocate training. At conferences and 
conventions, he was always willing to answer members’ questions, staying behind for as 
long as needed. 
 
We have also worked together conducting pre-arbs. He assisted me and other NBA’s in 
reducing the backlog of cases pending arbitration bringing justice and relief to our 
members. 
 
Curtis is a highly skilled educator that has served at all levels. He taught the most 
comprehensive MS-1 classes, helping the members learn the tools needed to protect and 
secure maintenance jobs along with teaching a number of Line H classes.  

He is a skilled arbitration advocate, handling complicated cases. He led the way in 
recapturing maintenance work due to Sunday work in Amazon hubs.   

Most recently he served on the National Negotiation team for Article 38 maintenance 
leading to the first gains in the Maintenance craft in several contracts.  
 
He is a highly respected and principled member of the Maintenance Council, always 
showing undying support and dedication to the members. He has never forgotten the 
members on the workroom floor and their day-to-day struggles.  

 Curtis has the drive, skill and ambition to be a very valuable asset to maintenance.  
 
Please join me and other Maintenance NBA’s in supporting Curtis Walker Assistant Director 
(A) Maintenance Division, so he can lead us into the future. 

In solidarity, 

 

 

Craig Fisher 

Maintenance National Business Agent,  

Central Region “A” 

 


